
Notice of Motion to Moray Council on  
Wednesday 29 June 2022 
 

 

20 MPH ZONES 

 

Council notes that 20 mph zones in built-up areas contribute to reducing noise 

pollution and CO2 emissions. Council further notes that 20 mph zones significantly 

reduce the number of casualties on the road. 

 

Council understands that 20mph speed limits offer a low-cost option for promoting 

road safety, and such schemes have strong local support1. Council notes that 20mph 

zones have successfully been implemented in Moray, such as in the vicinity of Alves 

Primary School. 

 

Council instructs officers to bring forward a report about extending 20mph zones in 

built-up areas, particularly around schools. 

 

 

 

Proposer: Cllr Warren  

 

Seconder: Cllr Coull 

 

 
1https://gov.wales/sites/default/files/publications/2019-08/the-state-of-the-evidence-on-20mph-speed-
limits-with-regards-to-road-safety-active-travel-and-air-pollution-impacts-august-2018.pdf 


